
 
 

Petro Viking announces appointment of new Vice President of Corporate Affairs and Investor 
Relations 

 
Calgary, Alberta, June 25, 2020 – Petro Viking Energy Inc. (“Petro Viking” or the “Company”) is 
very pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Peter Nesveda as Vice President of Corporate 
Affairs and Investor Relations, effective June 1, 2020.   
 
Mr. Nesveda is a director of Intuitive Pty Ltd (“Intuitive”). On June 1, 2020, Petro Viking signed a 
consulting agreement with Intuitive Pty Ltd pursuant to which Intuitive will assist the Company’s 
management with its strategy for introducing and finalizing new strategic and investment 
opportunities assist in creating awareness and lead international investor relations for the 
Company. Intuitive will also assist with marketing/networking initiatives designed to bring the 
Company to the attention of the oil and gas investment community and investors who prefer 
start-ups and micro caps globally.  
 
Peter Nesveda brings over 30 years plus of international investor relations and corporate affairs 
experience having worked with in excess of 100 public and private companies in Australia, 
United Kingdom, Hong Kong, South Africa, Singapore, Canada, New Zealand and the USA.   
 
Mr. Nesveda brings together a significant number of global contacts in the public and private 
sectors and has assisted in forming companies by way of strategic and cornerstone 
introductions.  He brings all of his skill set to work in support of emerging companies eg: 
investor relations, corporate affairs, introducing funders and financiers, helping build 
management teams and boards of directors.  
 
Mr. Nesveda is a believer in the old saying put your money where your mouth is.  He is always 
an investor into companies he advises and represents.   
 
Mr. Nesveda has assisted in numerous mergers, acquisitions, takeovers and has experience in 
resources, disruptive technology, the service sector, energy both in the fossil fuel and renewable 
energy sectors. Over the last five years, Mr. Nesveda has helped to launch numerous new 
companies operating in the disruptive technology sector.   A number of companies he has 
worked with have gone on to achieve US billion-dollar market capitalized values.  
  



 
For further information, please contact: Lars Glimhagen, President and CEO or Peter Nesvada, 
Vice President of Corporate Affairs and Investor relations.  
Email: lars@petroviking.ca  

 peter@intuitiveaustralia.com.au 
 
All statements contained in this press release about anticipated future events constitute 
forward-looking statements. Forward looking statements are often, but not always, identified by 
the use of words such as “anticipate” and “expect”. Forward-looking statements are subject to 
business risks and uncertainties and other factors that could cause actual results to differ 
materially from those contained in the forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements 
are based on estimates and opinions of management at the date the statements are made. The 
Company does not undertake any obligation to update forward-looking statements even if 
circumstances or management’s estimates or opinions should change except as required by 
applicable laws. Investors should not place undue reliance on forward-looking statements. 


